
 

 

 

 

BANK SUPERVISION DEPARTMENT RELOCATION NOTICE 

 

 

Please be advised that effective 24 October, 2022, the Bank Supervision Department of the 

Central Bank of the Bahamas has relocated its offices to: 

3rd Floor 
Bahamas Financial Center,  

Charlotte Street 
Nassau, Bahamas 

Phone: (242) 302-2615 
Email: bsd@centralbankbahamas.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issued 25 October, 2022 
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